
An important message from  

North Ferriby Parish Council, Welton Parish Council and  

Your South Hunsley Ward Councillors 

October/November 2018 

Over 250 residents have already commented on the two waste related planning applications 

for Gibson Lane, Melton, that we told you about recently. Thank you. 

**A further planning application has now been submitted for an  
anaerobic digester plant on the Transwaste site.   

The reference number is 18/03116/CM.** 
As a reminder, the other relevant planning applications are: 

 18/00703/CM    Energy from Waste plant      Approved in principle but not yet signed off 

 18/02749/CM    Increases working hours at Transwaste from 76 to 168 a week     Pending 

 18/02544/CM    20 x 1 MW gas burning generators     Pending 

We are very concerned about the cumulative impact that these  

planning applications may have on your health and well being. 
 

What can you do? 
You can object to each application individually  
www.eastriding.gov.uk/newplanning access   OR 

Send one letter or one email by Friday 30th November. 
You can make all the difference. 

 
 Write to Matthew Sunman, ERYC, County Hall, Beverley, HU17 9BA 
 Email: beverley.dc@eastriding.gov.uk 
 
‘I am concerned about the cumulative effects of odour, pollutants, noise and 
traffic movements from planning applications 18/00703/CM, 18/02749/CM, 
18/02544/PLF and 18/03116/CM on my community. These applications must be 
considered together taking expert advice on the potential impact on our health 
and well being.’     

OR PLEASE FORMULATE YOUR OWN RESPONSE 
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